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P2 Program 

 
 

 United Refrigeration of Canada Ltd (URC) is committed to preventing or reducing 

adverse environmental impacts of its operations. 

 

 As an importer of halocarbon refrigerants URC is required to be a part of a P2 

program. A P2 program requires that refrigerant importers offers a stewardship 

program that properly manages refrigerants to end of life. 

 

 URC has operated a very successful refrigerant management plan (RMP) for many 

years. This successful program has become an integral part of URC’s overall 

stewardship and P2 program. 

 

 Through our 14 locations, URC accepts halocarbon refrigerants from stationary 

refrigeration and air conditioning contractors. By accepting refrigerants from 

HVAC/R contractors URC is helping to prevent the potential release of refrigerants 

into the environment. 

 

Thank you 


